
*****ATTENTION – NEW THIS YEAR***** 

 
To make it possible for everyone to enjoy the parade we are designating a sensory block, a 
block of the parade where the bands stop playing, lights/horns stop, etc. 

Many people with sensory issues won’t attend or bring their children with sensory issues to the 
parade because of loud noises and lights are too overwhelming. To make it possible for 
everyone to enjoy the parade we are designating a sensory block, a block of the parade where 
the bands stop playing, lights/horns stop, no extreme noises.  

We’ve identified the Grove Park block as a great location for this and appreciate your 
cooperation. This block is on Ashman St. between W. Pine St. and E. Grove St. There will be 
signs up as a reminder.   

Thank you for joining us in making this a more inclusive community event! 

 

 


